
 

KNOW WHAT? 

Did you know that LifeLine hosts an annual event each fall to spread awareness and 

perhaps connect with new ministry partners?  Many of you likely became acquainted 

with LifeLine while attending one of our banquets in the past. These events have tra-

ditionally been a time of food and fellowship, rallying around the cause for LIFE in 

our community, and drawing support for the ministry of LifeLine Pregnancy Center. 

 
In 2023, LifeLine successfully revamped its traditional banquet format to reach new 

members of the community who have not yet discovered the ministry. Our 2024 An-

nual Vision Dinner plans are underway to share, not only current ministry updates, 

but our vision for 2025 and beyond, on Saturday, September 28, 2024.  

 
As I’m sure you are aware, in this post-Dobb’s decision era, the abortion industry has 
stepped up their efforts to reach women across our country with abortion pills using 
a variety of tactics, even in states where they are not legal. In response, LifeLine is 
also changing our strategy to reach women in the critical hours after they discover 
their pregnancies, in order to share compassion, hope and help with them right when 
they need it most. We can’t wait to share more about these efforts at our upcoming 
Annual Vision Dinner.  

NOW WHAT? 

Our goal is to reach as many new Champions for LIFE in our community as pos-

sible who may share our desire to see women, men and babies spared the pain 

and trauma of an abortion. We are currently seeking Table Hosts for the event 

who can reach out to those who have never heard of LifeLine or who know little 

about what we do and inviting them to the event. Because our focus is on new 

partners in this fight, and due to space limitations, this may mean that not all 

who would like to attend will be able to this year. 

 
We do know, however, that often Table Hosts may have trouble filling their ta-

bles, and that sometimes guests are not able to attend at the last minute. To that 

end, we will be offering “unassigned seating” of individuals that would like to 

attend, so that we can place you where we have seats available. If you would like 

to host or attend, please go to our website (use the QR Code to the right), and 

register under Events.  

 

Will you pray with us that we can reach new warriors here on the Central Coast 
who will lock shields with those already fighting this battle by sharing our Vision 
this September? Thank you for your faithful support as we fight together to save 
souls and babies from the holocaust of abortion. You are critical to this effort 
and we are honored to labor with you. 

CENTER ACTIVITY 
(June) 

 
Clients Served ..……..24 

 

Services Provided ....169 

 

Pregnancy Tests ........ 6 

 

Ultrasounds …………….2 

 

Parenting Classes …...40 

 

Concepts Shared .....325 

 

Top Concepts Shared: 

• Emotions 

• Family 

• Prayer 

VOLUNTEERS 

• How many ……….16 

• Hours ……………..199 

 

      We Expect the Unexpected. We’re Here for You. 

200 S. 13th St., Ste. 

105, Grover Beach 

CA 93433 

(805) 481-4987  

traci.lifeline@gmail.com 

Dear Faithful Friends, 

July 2024 


